
CEDARS-SINAI

September 23, 2019

Via email to seismiccomplianceunit@oshpd.ca.gov, with a copy via U.S. Mail to:

Office of Statewide Health Planning and 
Development Facilities Development Division 
2020 West El Camino Avenue, Suite 800 
Sacramento, California 95833  Attn: Seismic 
Compliance Unit

Subject: Cedars-Sinai Medical Center (Facility ID # 106190555) and Cedars-Sinai 
Marina del Rey Hospital (Facility ID #106190500) Assembly Bill 2190 SEC. 2 Section 
130066 Attestation

To Whom it May Concern:  On behalf of Cedars-Sinai Medical Center and 
Cedars-Sinai Marina del Rey Hospital, I attest that the Board of Directors of each 
hospital is aware that hospital buildings are required to meet the January 1, 2030, 
deadline for substantial compliance with Health and Safety Code Section 130065.  
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Thomas M. Priselac,  President and Chief Executive Officer, Cedars-Sinai 
Health System, and  Chair of the Board of CFHS Holdings, Inc, d/b/a 
Cedars-Sinai Marina del Rey Hospital  
cc: Marc H. Rapaport, Chair of the 
Board of Cedars-Sinai Medical Center Zeke Triana, AIA, Vice President, 
Facilities Planning Design and Construction Deborah Kallick, Vice President, 
Government and Industry Relations


